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Dear W.H. Robinson Families, 
 

Welcome to W.H. Robinson for the 2019-2020 school year! All of us are busy preparing for your arrival. Below are 
some updates / reminders for the new school year. 
 

W.H. Robinson School Bell Schedule​: 

● 7:25 AM        School opens for “all” students 

● 7:40 AM        Warning Bell 

● 7:45 AM        Tardy Bell (​all​ students should be in class) 

● 7:50 AM        Instruction begins school-wide 

● 2:25 PM        School dismisses  
 

Open House​: 
Open House will be on Thursday, August 22, 2019 from 4:00 PM – 6:30 PM. 
 

Early Bird: 
This is a service provided to parents that may need to drop their children off prior to 7:25 a.m.  The cost is $1.00 per 
day and located in the Media Center.  Parents may pay by the day or week.  Students may not enter without 
payment. 
 

*Students may not be dropped off early to stand or sit in front of the building.  Children will need to stay with their 
parent/guardian for safety and supervision until the bell rings. 

 
Lunch: 
Lunch is offered in the cafeteria each day.  Students have a school identification number that serves as their “pin 
number.” Place the money in an envelope with your child’s name and amount enclosed.  School lunches cost $2.35 
per day. Prepayments are welcome on your child’s account for the week or month.  An application for free or 
reduced lunch will be sent home with all students at the beginning of the school year.  If you believe that you 
qualify for this program, please complete and promptly return this form in order to receive approval in a timely 
manner.   
 

 
Safety: 
Safety is always our first concern.  All parents and visitors entering our building during our school hours of 7:25 AM 
– 2:25 PM are required to sign in and sign out in our front office. You will need to bring your driver’s license, which 
will be scanned electronically in our security database.  This is for the protection of all of our children throughout 
the school day. 
 

 



School Fees 
School fees are $10.00 and may be paid at Open House. 
 

 
School Uniforms 
The Dress and Appearance Policy was modified on May 29, 2018.  Updates can be found at the link below. 
https://www.pitt.k12.nc.us/Domain/84 

 

W.H. Robinson Parent Teacher Association (PTA): 
You are invited and encouraged to join our W.H. Robinson Parent Teacher Association. Involvement in your child’s 
school life provides him/her with a solid sense of the value of education. The PTA contributes to our school and is 
vital to every child at W.H. Robinson.  We urge you to take an active role in the PTA as it provides an important 
partnership between your home and our school. 
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